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Vacation Bible School

Dear Friends,

With hearts full of joy and gratitude, we are
delighted to share the latest updates from our
beloved Open Door Baptist Church. Our community
has been blessed with numerous opportunities to
serve and grow together, and we are excited to
share these beautiful moments with you.

Summer Youth Camp: A Time for Renewal

During our summer vacation, we strove to keep our
youth engaged and spiritually nourished. Our
summer youth camp was held during the
beginning of July, and among the 3560 campers, 89
were delegates from the ODBC Family. | had the
honor of preaching at one of the services, while
Jamie Claire was part of the hosting team during
our services. It was a fruitful week, and many came
to know Christ, while others’ hearts were rekindled
to serving Jesus.

Vacation Bible School: A Week of Joy and
Learning

Our hearts overflow with joy as we reflect on the
incredible success of our Vacation Bible School
(vBS), held also in July. With 1,000 precious children
joining us, our church was filled with laughter,
songs, and the sounds of young voices learning
about God's love. Each day, these children
experienced the warmth of brethren from ODBC
through engaging Bible lessons and nourishing
meals. This week-long journey was a beautiful
testament to the power of God's love, provision,
and protection as He worked in young hearts.



New Ministry with the Philippine
National Police

We are overjoyed to announce the
beginning of a new ministry with
the Philippine National Police (PNP).
Each week, we gather with 60
dedicated police officers to share
the timeless wisdom and moral
values found in God’s Word. This
ministry is a heartfelt effort to
support and strengthen these
brave individuals as they serve our
community with integrity and
compassion. We are deeply
grateful for the chance to walk
alongside them in faith and look
forwdrd to the blessings this
ministry will bring in the weeks to
come.

Typhoon Carina Relief Efforts

In the wake of Typhoon Caring,
hand-in-hand, ODBC came
together with compadssion. The
devastating floods impacted many
homes, but through God’s grdce
and your unwavering support, we
were able to provide much-
needed relief. Distributing food
supplies to those brethren who
were dffected was d powerful
reminder of our collective strength
and love in times of crisis. We
remain committed to standing by
these families as they rebuild their

lives, guaranteeing our prayers and

assistance every step of the way.

Back to School: Partnering with Local
Campuses

As July ushers in the back-to-school season,
our hearts are filled with hope and
excitement for the opportunities ahead. We
eagerly anticipate partnering once again
with nearby elementary and high school
campuses through our campus ministry.
Engaging with students, sharing messages of
hope and faith, and supporting their
educational journeys is a mission close to our
hearts. Your prayers and support are
essential as we strive to make a lasting,
positive impact on the lives of these young
learners.

Thank you for your continued love, support,
and prayers. You have remained a blessing
to us throughout the many years to us and
we pray that the Lord will return these
blessings to you abundantly. We are grateful
for your kind hearts.

Under His grace,
The Caba Family
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